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Permanent Mission OF BRAZIL
TO THE
Organization of American States
No. 058


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat and has the honor to attach hereto the communiqué issued on March 12 by the Permanent Mechanism for Consultation and Concerted Political Action (Rio Group) on the terrorist attacks in Madrid.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil would be most grateful if the General Secretariat would convey the text of the communiqué to the missions and permanent observers to the Organization.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the OAS General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C.
March 12, 2004
Communiqué of the Rio Group on the Terrorist Attacks in Madrid

Deeply dismayed and in complete solidarity with the Spanish people, the countries of the Rio Group express their indignation at the cowardly terrorist attacks carried out in Madrid on March 11 and their sorrow over the loss of human life and the suffering of innocent victims.

The countries of the Rio Group most vehemently condemn these barbarous acts, which demonstrate a total lack of respect for human life and represent an assault on the fundamental principles of democratic coexistence.

The countries of the Rio Group reiterate their firm commitment to eradicating the terrorist threat and their determination to coordinate with one another in resolutely fighting this scourge.
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